DEPARTMENT OF INDURIES
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA

No. 108/Prl.Secy/Ind & Norka/2020

Dear District Collectors,

Sub: Covid-19 — Exemptions for essential industries

It is hereby clarified that, the industries — “Production units, which require continuous

process, and their supply chain®, are exempted from the restrictions announced by Government

Dated 08.05.2020

of Kerala on Sundays. Similarly, manufacturing units of essential goods are also exempted. You

are requested to facilitate the smooth functioning of these units in your district.
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